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Appendix 1 
Correspondence received 13th January – 2nd February 2023 

1. Buckinghamshire Council daily and weekly updates and press releases – links put on website. 
2. Website analysis for January – emailed 
3. Agenda for NW Community Board meeting to beheld on 7th February at 6.30 via Teams. 
4. Complaints from residents of Cookshall Lane about the congestion and blocking of the junction by petrol 

station customers.  
5. Information on the Molins site’s power cable installation -emailed. 
6. Copy emails from Cllr Mrs Smith and the Waste Team at Buckinghamshire Council in connection with the 

need for recycling bags for the village residents and non collection of bags from Pound and Lacemakers 
Cottages. 

7. BMKALC have advised Councils that the King does not want Beacons to celebrate his coronation. The 
Saturday will be the Coronation; Sunday it is suggested is for community events and the Monday is to 
encourage volunteer activity. 

8. Community Speedwatch Newsletter - emailed 
 
Clerks Report 

1. The sheep were put into the Pedestal Field and the gate from the burial ground was locked closed and the 
one into the field was locked open. 

2. Clerk has spoken to the manager of The Pedestal and written to the LAT and Cllrs Mr & Mrs Hayday asking 
for a Keep Clear sign to be painted on the road and any other suggestions to assist residents and 
pedestrians, but to date no reply. 

3. We have had a burial of ashes and will have an interment on 16th February. 
4. Clerk has written to 480b West Wycombe Road asking them to cut back the beech hedge which is growing 

over the Beechwood Road pavement. 
 
Appendix 2   
Payments to be made in February 2023 
Castle Water (dd) £17.30  Allotment water 
Mrs S Henson (BACS) £649.42            January salary  
Bucks Council (BACS) £243.58  January pension 
HMRC – online (BACS) £108.04  Tax & NI 
Acorn Landscaping (BACS) £692.72  Highway grass, burial ground, Pedestal strimming  
TBS Hygiene (BACS) £115.02  January collections 
The Chiltern Society (BACS) 256.20  Footpath clearance in 2022 
Giff gaff (debit card) £6.00  Monthly charge for mobile 
Smart Numbers (dd) £23.99  September service charge 
Southern Electric (dd) £247.94 approx Streetlight energy  
Total £2360.21 
 
Statement of account as at 1st February 2023 
Opening balance as at 1st January         £38826.35 
Less  January payments                          £3251.82 
Total                                                      £ 35574.53 




